
v

It is with pleasure and excitement that we present Volume III of the Simon Fra-
ser University Undergraduate Journal of Psychology. Our goal this year was to 
extend and honour the effort put forth by those who contributed to the first 
and second editions. Sustainability of this journal and dedication to the SFU 
community are cornerstones that we hope to carry forward with this edition.

This year, we received particularly outstanding submissions, which demon-
strate the caliber of the work being produced by Undergraduate Psychology 
students this year. We are so thankful that there is an opportunity to highlight 
their determination and perseverance towards research excellence, and their 
work serves as the foundation of the Journal. Without them, this would not be 
possible While we can only print a small portion of the articles we receive, our 
Journal team extends its admiration to all those who submitted. Each body 
of work offers something unique, and we feel honoured to experience these 
perspectives in Psychology. 

We would like to extend our gratitude to the editors and reviewers for all their 
work and effort on this issue; they have volunteered hours of their time to re-
view and revise each article submitted, and have worked tirelessly to help de-
velop their fellow students as authors and researchers. In addition, this edition 
would not have been possible without the guidance of Dr. Tim Racine and Dr. 
Neil Watson, as well as the generous support of the SFU Department of Psy-
chology and the Psychology Student Union. 

Finally, we extend our utmost thanks to you as our reader. It is our hope that 
this publication inspires your inner researcher, and we look forward to seeing 
great things from you in the future. 

- The Managing Editorial Staff
Emma Carlson, Dana Cochrane & Chelsey Lee
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